The Patricia Blackburn Memorial Bursary Fund

gcstudentservices@mun.ca

This fund was established at Grenfell Campus, Memorial University, in memory of Patricia Blackburn and her grandson Erik Blackburn. The annual income is to be used at the discretion of the Vice-President to facilitate or improve the educational opportunities of deserving young people from rural Newfoundland and Labrador. The fund will assist a promising student who would otherwise be unable to attend or continue university. An application is required.

Name:	Student #
Address:	
High School	
Are you in receipt of a Canada Student Loan?	
If so, S.I.N:	_ D.O.B:
In 250 words, please describe your financial circumstances. Some examples of points you can use	
to demonstrate your financial need include: applying for a student loan; other family members	
attending university; personal or family medical expenses; living in a rental home, etc.	
Deadline: October 15	
Please email completed application and any other required materials to	